
2/28/2024 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Let this serve as my formal complaint against PPL utility company for 

excessive billing and overcharging resulting in bills that are 33% higher 

that this same time last year. Nothing has changed in our home to 

result in such a drastic increase in usage that would approach 33%.  

 

 

       Todd Engel 


